Lifesavers Club

Advisors: Lauren York lyork@nhvweb.net

Dana Ludwig dlugwig@nhvweb.net

Students in the Life Savers Club help run the blood drives at school 3 times a year (usually late September, February and late May/early June). These students are responsible for advertising for the drives, signing up students to donate and then actually volunteering during the blood drives.

Several meetings will take place during weeks prior to the upcoming blood drives, in room 213 (but that is subject to change) right after school on a Monday, Wednesday, or Thursday. During meetings we will discuss the upcoming drive, compile passes for donors and discuss how to attract future donations.

In order to volunteer at the blood drives, members will need to attend the meetings prior to the blood drives in order to receive a permission slip for their respective teachers to sign off for them to miss class.